
From: Sandlin, Justin
To: Melissa Garber
Cc: Morgan, Dan
Subject: Gonzalez Property 240 sw Possum gln
Date: Monday, June 9, 2025 3:05:20 PM

External Sender - From: ("Sandlin, Justin"

<Justin.Sandlin@dot.state.fl.us>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that

can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, or clicking links.

Melissa,

 

The existing Driveway on US.27 servicing the property at 240 sw Possum gln ( 19-7S-17-

10024-102 ( 37499) ), meets the min. requirements put forth by the FDOT. It is good to

go.

 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. Thanks js.

 

Justin Sandlin

Permits Coordinator I

710 NW Lake Jeffery Rd. suite 101

Lake City Fl. 32055

Office: 386-961-7229

Cell: 386-288-1466

Office Hours : Mon-Thurs 7:00am- 5:30pm
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